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     Head Teacher’s Comments 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As I write this; the last newsletter of the academic year, I find myself reflecting on the amazing year we have had. 
Not only did we receive a 1 for overall effectiveness in our Section 48 RE inspection we were also ranked number one Primary 
School in South Lakeland 2022 and second best Primary School in Cumbria 2022!  
This week we have been informed that we are have been nominated and are finalists for a Golden Apple Award in the best 
Primary School category.  
We have also done brilliantly in this year's SATs, achieving well above National average in all subjects. We are very proud of all 
of the children and teachers.  
 
Our school might be small, but we are most certainly mighty. Our small and nurturing class sizes allow each child to thrive and 
blossom at their own pace.  
If you are looking for a Primary School place or know anyone who is, please let them know that we have places in most year 
groups. 
 
This week, we welcomed Action for Children into school, they spent time in each class, showing the children how to brush their 
teeth properly and how to choose the right foods. Everyone was surprised by the amount of sugar the foods we eat! 
 
We also enjoyed our talent show yesterday afternoon, there are certainly lots of talented children at St. Cuthbert's. We enjoyed 
dances, songs, football skills, jokes and much more. Well done everyone, it was a great show. 
 
Today, the year 6's have joined the year 6 children from St. Martin and St Mary's for a junior citizen talk. They learnt all about 
stranger danger, fire safety and how to remain calm in an emergency. Such important information to take with them to 
secondary school. We wish our year 6's the best of luck as they move into Year 7. 
 
I hope you have a lovely summer break and we look forward to welcoming you back on September 7th. 
 
Take care and stay safe, 
 
L Bone 
Lucy Bone 
Acting Head teacher  
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Reception 93% 

Year 1 100%   

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 89%  

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 95%    

Year 6 100% 

WOW! 
Amazing, 

Year 1, 2 4 
and 6 that’s 
fantastic!! 

 
Keep 0 

DIARY - KEY DATES: 
 
 
Tuesday 19th July – School 
closes at 2pm 
 
Monday 5th September – INSET 
Day 
 
Tuesday 6th September – INSET 
Day 
 
Wednesday 7th September – 
School Reopens 
 
Thursday 8th September – KS2 
visit to Westmorland County 
Show 
 
Hope you all have a lovely 
weekend!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers with Father Bernard 
 

 
 
 

We currently have a vacancy for a parent/grandparent Governor. 
Any parent/grandparent is eligible as long as they have a 
child/grandchild under 16 years of age. 
If you wish to express interest please email admin@st-cuthberts-

windermere.cumbria.sch.uk  
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